
-----Original Message----- 
From: Stephen E Ellefson [mailto:Stephen_E_Ellefson@raytheon.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 01, 2004 3:46 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: Application Corrections 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bryant,  
 
I had my engineers review the documents you faxed to me on 29 April 2004 and 
they provided me with the following information.  
 
File No. SES-LIC-20040427-00594  
The satellite look angles were incorrect.  The correct look angles are 10.4 Elev 
(East), 10.4 Elev (West), 103.0 Azim (East), and 103.0 Azim W.  
 
My apologies for the errors and the inconvenience.  Please let me know if you 
have any questions or need any additional information.  
 
Regards,  
 
Steve 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Steve Ellefson 
Raytheon Information & Infrastructure Systems 
1620 Wilshire Drive, Suite 301 
Bellevue, NE 68005 
Office: 402-293-2913 
Cell: 402-578-9576 
Fax: 402-293-2901 
E-mail: Stephen_E_Ellefson@Raytheon.com 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
 


